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REPORT SUMMARY
To consider any issues arising from the meeting of the Epsom and Walton 
Downs Consultative Committee held on 9 March 2016.

1 Items for the attention of the Conservators

1.1 The Minutes from the meeting of Epsom and Walton Downs Consultative 
Committee held on 9 March 2016 are attached as the Annexe to this 
report. The following issues discussed by the Consultative Committee are 
highlighted for the attention of the Conservators:

 Minute No. 11 a)  – Parking for Events. A report regarding this matter 
will be presented to the June 2016 meeting of the Conservators.

 Minute No.11 g) – Hack Sand Track. A report regarding this matter is 
included as Item 5 of this agenda.

 Minute No.13 a) – Hatched Area. The comments of the Hack Rider 
Representative will be reported to the next meeting of the TGMB for its 
consideration. 


